
May 22, 2020 

 

To Deans 

 

Director, Technology Services Department 

Kimie Takeya 

 

 

Notice : University-Wide Firewall Maintenance 

 

 

Thank you for your continuous cooperation to our effort improving information 

security of Nagoya University. 

We will perform maintenance of the university-wide firewall system. Internet 

access becomes temporary unavailable because of this maintenance. Details are as 

follows： 

 

 

From 2020-5-29(Friday) 19:00 to 22:00, 

Network outages of a few minutes will occur several times. During this time, internet 

access will be unavailable. 

 

From 2020-5-31(Sunday) 16:00 to 18:00, 

Network outages of a few minutes will occur once. During this time, internet access 

will be unavailable. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Inquiries: 

Information Infrastructure Division, Information & Communications 

Extension: (+Higashiyama 85) 4373, 4374, 4375 

E-mail: fw-admin@icts.nagoya-u.ac.jp 


